
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
August 23, 2023 

      
Rollo McClay Community Park Sports Field Closure 

 
The upper sports field (Ducky) located at Rollo McClay Community Park is closed for maintenance work to 
improve the playing surface. The field closure is in effect until the drought conditions have ended and the 
grass turf is able to establish roots strong enough to withstand sports play. The adjacent field (Dogfish) 
remains open during this time. Thank you for your cooperation during the temporary closure. 
 

 
  

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
  1-888-828-2069 
  rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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